
Happy New Year! 

We hope you have all had a lovely break making lots of amazing memories 

together. 

Stone St. Mary’s Christian Values.  

Over arching the year is “Love”  

In Term 3 we are focussing on respect .  

Reading  

Please could you  

encourage your 

child to read 5 times 

a week.  This will 

help with their writ-

ing. 

Please look at your 

child’s target in their 

Important dates for the diary  

 

13.1.25 After school clubs begin 

29.1.25 Otters class worship 

3.2.25 Maths week 

Year 3 Newsletter 

 

 

Focus 

for the 

term: 

The  

Romans 

Mountains  

This term, we will be looking at our Year group chosen 

charity.  We will be sharing this in the next couple of weeks 

with the children and with you.  We would love for you to 

join us on this journey.  Please find some time to discuss 

ideas for fundraising with your  

children and discuss anything that 

As the weather gets cold-

er, please make sure that 

your child comes to 

school with a coat on and 

that they are appropriate-

ly dressed. 

Do you have a special talent?  Can you play an in-

strument, draw, crochet, play a sport? 

We would love for children to be inspired by you 

by coming into school and sharing that talent.  If 

this is something you are interested in then please 


